Land Use Bylaw
OPEN HOUSE

Mountain View County’s existing Land Use Bylaw requires
updating to enhance clarity, readability and user-friendliness.
As a local resident or business owner, your input is valuable.
Join our open houses to provide feedback and participate
meaningfully in shaping your community’s future!

November 17, 2023:
Mountain View County Office, Harvest Lunch from 11am-2pm

December 7th, 2023:
Bergen Community Hall from 6-8pm

January 8th, 2024:

Lone Pine Community Hall from 6-8pm

PR Visit our website by scanning the QR code or visit:
£ WWW. mountainviewcounty.com/p/land-use-bylaw




